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Diary Dates 

 
Wednesday 7th February 2018 P1 disco – 5.30 - 6.30 
Wednesday 7th February 2018 P2 & P3 disco – 6.45 -7.45 
Thursday 8th February 2018 P4 & P5 disco – 5.30 – 6.30 
Thursday 8th February 2018 P6 & P7 disco 6.45 – 7.45 
Monday 12th February 2018 Local Holiday 
Tuesday 13th February 2018 In Service (School closed to pupils) 
Wednesday 14th February 2018 In Service (School closed to pupils) 
Thursday 1st March 2018 Open Day / World Book Day 

9.30 – 10.30 & 2.00 – 3.00 
Thursday 22nd March 2018 P1-P3 Sharing Assembly (9.30 – 10.30) 
Friday 23rd March 2018 P4-P7 Sharing Assembly (9.30 – 10.30) 
Friday 23rd March 2018 P1-P7 Pupil progress reports issued 
Thursday 29th March 2018 Last day of term 
Monday 16th April 2018 First Day of term 
 

 
Valentine’s Discos 

You will have received information from the Parent Council regarding the Valentines Discos on the 
7th and 8th of February.  They will require parent helpers to ensure these can go ahead.  If you are 
able to offer them support,  please contact them on the email address at the top of this letter. 
 
Holidays / In service days - Reminder 
The school is closed to pupils and staff on Monday 12th of February due to the local holiday.  The 
school is also closed to all pupils on Tuesday 13th and Wednesday 14th of February as these are 
training days for staff.  We hope that you and the children enjoy the long weekend. 
 
Riverbank School Facebook Group 
In response to the recent Parental Engagement questionnaire we have created a Riverbank School 
Information Group.  This will allow us to post newsletters and other news items as we already do on 
the school website.  In order to join the group you need to provide your child’s name and class in 
your request.    You will not be able to post comments on this group nor contact the school through 
messenger.  If you need to contact the school for any reason this must be done via the school 
office. 
 
School Lunchtime Survey 
In order to improve the children’s experience at lunchtime we have been reviewing our current 
lunchtime arrangements.  We have created a simple online survey to collect parents views of the 
possible changes, this can be found at https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ZNG2CLX  the survey 
will close on Friday 16th of February at 5.00 pm. 
. 
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